
 

 

 

 

English: 

During this half term, our 

writing will be based around 

the poem ‘The Spider and the 

Fly’. We will begin by writing 

a formal letter of complaint 

as a dear friend of the fly. 

We will then write a balanced 

argument. 

 

 

 

History 

 
This term in History we will be 

studying the Middle East. We 

will start by considering why the 

Middle East is important to 

different religions. Then, we will 

find out all about the Ottoman 

Empire, including where it began 

and why it was successful. We 

will explore how conflict can 

leave a lasting impression upon 

the world and what effects past 

conflicts have had upon this 

region. 
 

Maths: 

This half term in maths we are 

going to be looking at decimals 

and percentages. We will learn 

how to convert fractions to 

decimals, order and compare 

decimals with up to 3 decimal 

places and write percentages as 

both fractions and decimals. 

 

 

 

Art: 
 

In art, we will be working with Alyson, our resident artist, 

to create pictures through a range of mono print 

techniques. We will gain experience using a range of 

media and experiment by overlaying colour. 
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Personal Development: 

During personal development this half term, we will be 

focusing on RSE through the ‘Yasmine and Tom Programme’. 

 

The spider and the 

fly 

This term we will be studying the work 

of Mary Howitt by looking at the classic 

poem ‘The Spider and the Fly’. 

RE: 

In RE, we will be exploring a range of Biblical 

texts and Christian ideas in order to reflect 

on what it means for Christians to believe 

that God is holy and loving. / 

PE: 

In PE, children will learn to perform dance actions 

with control and expression. They will look to 

choose their own dance steps and movements, and 

then develop them into a longer routine. 

 


